
 CENTURY’S PARENT DROP-OFF/PICK-UP 
Before School: 

• For your child’s safety, students are not to arrive before 7:30. 
• Grades 1-6 Drop off in the parent pick-up area off Sunnyside.  Students will then go directly to the playground. 

• Drop-off/Pick-up in El Paso parking lot is for Kindergarten only.  Students will then walk 
directly into the classroom. 

After School: 
• Please use parent pick-up drive through and pull all the way forward. 
• Parents must remain in vehicle while in the pick-up drive through, pulling forward as space allows. 
• If parents wish to park in a stall or along the street they must walk to the pick-up area to get their child. 
• For the safety of the children they will not be allowed to walk through the parking lot. 
• Thank you for your cooperation.  We know that if everyone follows these procedures student drop-off and pick-up will 

run smoothly. 
 

Please stay with 
your car and pull 

all the way 
  


